	Police & Emotionally Disturbed Persons
	2017


	[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\jscheft\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\NSVGPEL7\MIIA Logo.jpg]
	
Guideline development sponsored by
Massachusetts Interlocal Insurance Assoc.
One Winthrop Square
Boston, Massachusetts  02110 
Telephone: (617) 426-7272 

Technical advisor
John Sofis Scheft, Esq.
Law Enforcement Dimensions, LLC


	MIIA ENDORSES
IACP’s “ONE MIND CAMPAIGN”

Issued December 11, 2017



The Massachusetts Interlocal Insurance Association (MIIA) endorses the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) “One Mind Campaign” for law enforcement agencies.

The “One Mind Campaign” promotes successful interactions between police officers and persons affected by mental illness. The initiative focuses on united local communities, public safety organizations, and mental health organizations so that the three become "of one mind." To join the campaign, law enforcement agencies must pledge to implement four promising practices over a 12-36 month time frame. These practices include: 

1. Establishing a clearly defined and sustainable partnership with a community mental health organization;
2. Developing a model policy for police responses to persons affected by mental illness;
3. Training and certifying sworn officers and selected non-sworn staff in mental health first aid training; and
4. Providing crisis intervention team (CIT) training.

To encourage and support police agencies, MIIA has developed a model policy and [add premium enhancement, if there is one]. MIIA will also be offering training in the coming year on mental health issues and policing. For more information, go to onemindcampaign@theiacp.org.
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